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Adrian Bailey
Chair of the BIS Committee in Parliament
14 Tothill Street
House of Commons
London
SW1H 9NB

29 November 2013

Dear Mr Bailey

Your Oversight of BIS

I enclose self-explanatory communications raised as a matter of urgency.

In particular please refer to the rebuttal to HC Standard Note SN/HA/5693.
Please confirm that you will look into this matter and direct that it be edited or
withdrawn in the General Interest.

Yours sincerely

Robert Campbell-Lloyd
Administrator at pedlars.info
Branchfield House
Ballymote
Co Sligo
Ireland


